
MATHS
WORKSHOP
Wednesday 22nd May - 4pm

Light Years School

SEE YOU THERE

We are pleased to invite parents/ carers to join us at a virtual
maths workshop to share with you the rationale behind our
ambitious, multi-sensory maths curriculum. 

Our maths leader, Emily, will be sharing our curriculum maps
which are based on the evidence-based Hampshire Maths
Model and further adapted to meet the needs of our children.

Emily will be sharing practical ways and example questioning
scripts to help you support your child at home with maths, and
there will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 


